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I am writing in response to the request of Sunnica to be granted an extension of time with
regard to their application
 
I consider that the request be refused and that Sunnica not be allowed to continue with
the present application and shall not be required  to resubmit an application until:
 

1. They have secured an agreement with the National Grid for the connection to
the Burwell Substation  -  it is laughably incompetent that at this late stage of
the application there is no agreement in place for any of the options
promulgated by Sunnica

2. They have a definite option for their installation that can be understood by all
of the interested parties and that will not be amended

3. They have produced clear plans showing exactly where their cabling/solar
panels/batteries are to be installed and erected and such plans to be specific as
to siting of all equipment  -  we have suffered with trying to understand plans
which seem to be deliberately ill defined throughout the process

4. They have carried a full and frank consultation again with all interested parties 
such consultation by way of public meetings and forums at times when all
interested parties can take part   something which has been woefully lacking
throughout

 
Thank you
 
Andrew Geddes

 




